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SYDNEY, 15 OCTOBER 2018 

 
 

CHANGES TO CLEARVIEW BOARD 
 

ClearView Wealth Limited (“ClearView”, ASX: CVW) has announced the following changes to 

the ClearView Board: 

 Mr Satoshi Wakuya has advised ClearView of his intention to resign from the Board 

immediately prior to the ClearView Annual General Meeting (AGM), which is being 

held on 20 November 2018; and 

 Mr Michael Alscher will be appointed to the Board at the ClearView AGM, subject to 

Shareholder approval. Upon his proposed appointment, his position as alternate 

director to Mr Nathanial Thomson will be revoked. 

These changes will be included in the Notice of Meeting for the ClearView AGM which will be 

sent to Shareholders in due course.  

Commenting on the changes, Chairman Mr Bruce Edwards thanked Wakuya-san for his 
valued advice and contribution to the business, noting that Sony Life remains a significant and 
committed shareholder of ClearView.  
 
He welcomed the proposed return of Mr Michael Alscher as a non-executive Director, having 
served as an alternate director since March 2018.  
 
 

For further information, please contact: 

Leng Ohlsson 

Head of Marketing and Corporate Affairs  

+61 409 509 516 

leng.ohlsson@clearview.com.au 

 
 

About ClearView  

ClearView is an ASX-listed diversified financial services company which partners with financial advisers 

to help Australians protect and build their wealth, achieve their goals and secure a comfortable financial 

future. The group’s three business segments: Life Insurance, Wealth Management and Financial Advice 

are focused on delivering quality products and services. 

Additional information is available at www.clearview.com.au 

 


